Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
May 3, 2016
Re:
Bowling, Archery and Robotics      
The Budget Committee has recommended that the positions of “Head Coach Bowling” and “Head Coach Archery” as well as “Robotics’ Coordinator Robotics’ Programs” be funded by the general fund. The Committee further recommends that these positions be paid at an index of .06 which is the index of similar extra duty positions.

Human Resources supports this recommendation of the Budget Committee.   
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